
 

 

 

 

 

 

Stetson School Community Giving Fund Guidelines 

 

Stetson School Community Giving Fund of $10k annually will be given in up to $1,000 grants to nonprofit 
organizations, municipalities, or other community initiatives within the Town of Barre and/or other towns 
located in The Quabbin Regional School District that support community social good.  Individuals or 
families are not eligible to apply. 

Student Council members at Stetson School will review and score all applications and recommend funding 
in two cycles annually, April and November with deadline for applications to be received the fifteenth of 
the previous month (March 15 and October 15). 

This unique educational program of Stetson School helps students learn about the local community and 
the needs of its citizens.  The intent is to teach empathy, and respect for others in the local community.  
Students will learn about philanthropy and the grant making process as well as how to evaluate the 
effectiveness of programs and outcomes. 

Applications can be downloaded on the Stetson School website at 
http://www.sevenhills.org/affiliates/stetson-school. 

For questions, please contact Andi Balser at 978-355-4541 ext. 4110 or abalser@stetsonschool.org. 

Applications should be completed and mailed to: 

Stetson School Community Giving Fund 
455 South Street 
P.O. Box 309 
Barre, Massachusetts 01005 
ATTN: Andi Balser 
 

 

 


